
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Our ref: KJo/SEd 
 

 
19 March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Murton Park – 25 June 2024 

 

We have arranged a visit to Murton Park on Tuesday 25 June for the Year 4 children. Murton Park is home to 
a range of recreated historical outdoor classrooms including a Roman Fort which we will be experiencing on 

our visit. The children will have a hands-on activity day which will bring history into the here and now. The aim 
is for children (and accompanying adults) to be fully immersed in the past through roleplay and taking part 

in a range of award-winning activities related to the time period being studied.   

 
The children will need to be in school for 07:45am and will return to school at 15:15pm. Your child will need to 

wear school uniform, sensible school shoes and bring a packed lunch. If your child is in receipt of Free School 

Meals, please inform the office and a packed lunch can be ordered from the kitchen. 
 

Please confirm your child’s consent through ParentPay. The total cost for this event is £18.25 per child, which 

is payable by ParentPay only, either online through the ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint. For us to 
secure the event, it is important that we receive payment prior to the trip taking place. Please ensure payment 

is made by Friday 14 June 2024. 

 
While we fully appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer experiences such as 

this if we receive sufficient support. If you are struggling to pay for the event, please come in and discuss this 

with us. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

 
 

Mrs K Johnson 

Teacher 
 

 
 


